Ripley County Commissioners Executive Session Meeting
For Personnel Issues
April 24, 2024

The Executive Session Meeting was called to order at 6:00p.m. with Commissioner
Horstman, President, Commissioner Hankins, and Commissioner Schmaltz. Also
present were Auditor Copeland, John Ertel, Attorney and 2 Ripley County
employees.

All parties present discussed the personnel issues in the 911 department.
Commissioner Hankins made the motion to adjourn, motion seconded by
Commissioner Schmaltz. Motion passed 3 yes.
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